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Pupils of the Week 

7A 
Emily — For being kind and helpful to her 

classmates and staff this week 

7R 
Diego —  For making a big effort to compose 

sentences out loud before he writes them 

8R Earn —  For doing extra Homework 

8T 

Treasure —  For coming back from the holidays 

very confident and able to engage throughout 

every lesson 

8J Kaysan —  For independently tying his shoelaces 

9J 
Ayman —  For doing all his homework during the 

break and working hard this week 

9R 
James —  For a positive and settled start to the 

new term 

10O 
Sky —  For using phonics to help her spell a new 

word in Literacy 

10L Selim —  For great group work in Maths 

11L 
Anika —  For listening to instructions and excellent 

writing in Literacy 

11R Poppy —  For doing well helping in the canteen 

12C Alhaji —  For excellent focus during lessons 

12N 
Janiah —  For consistently arriving at school on 

time  

13/14C 
Sidney —  For successfully using his AAC to 

communicate his personal needs 

Y13 Nico —  For an amazing start to the new term 

13/14L 
Sara —  For helping out in the dining room even 

when it's not her duty 

14K Janet —  For a good start to the new year 

14L Kamari — For a great start to the new term 

Stars of the week 

 

KS3— Frazer—8R—For being mature and a helpful 

friend at lunch times 

 

KS4—Phoebe—10L— For teaching Oli about the 

Greek Gods during lunch time 

 

KS5— Annabelle—12C—For her hard work 

completing Literacy work over the Christmas break 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I trust this message finds you well and that you had a wonderful and restful 

Christmas break with your loved ones. 

As we embark on a new term, I wanted to extend a warm welcome back 

to all our students and families. 

 

We have had a positive return to school. The students  were very pleased to 

see their friends and teachers and get back to their routines. 

 

I am excited to share that we have a brand new School Improvement Plan 

and priorities, which we look forward to sharing with you via our website. 

Over the first two weeks we are working on our assessments. This has 

involved discussing the progress your children are making, especially in 

English and Maths. I want to ensure that we are able to make secure 

judgements, which will then inform future learning and planning for all the 

students individually and as a group.  

 

I am also pleased to share that at the very end of last term, a candidate 

accepted the offer for the Family Support Worker role. We are in the process 

of completing checks and we are hoping that she will be able to formally 

join the Highshore family around, or after, the February half term.  

 

I value communication with parents very highly and I want to ensure that 

you are well informed about your child’s learning in school. I hope you 

found the curriculum reviews sent home to be informative. We are in the 

process of discussing different ways for sharing information with you about 

your child’s learning. Please bear with us. 

 

We have some exciting events planned for parents this term. You will be 

informed of the details separately. Some of these will be: 

A parent coffee morning 

A book fair 

A stay and learn reading session 

A preparation for adulthood event 

A SALT workshop 

 

Continuing from the success of trips last term, classes have already gone out 

to visit museums and galleries. We are planning for all classes to visit the 

community regularly to practice learnt skills, such as shopping, using money, 

ordering food and socialising with other peers - the list is endless! 

 

Here is to a very exciting term ahead! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Evelina  

 

PS: Please note that we will be going digitally with the newsletter. In the next 

couple of weeks you will start receiving this newsletter as an email. We 

will  be happy to make exceptions for anyone without access to 

technology.  

Introducing… 

From this week, we’ll introduce you to different staff 

members around the School! You’ll learn about what 

they do and how they impact your child’s experience 

at Highshore. This week we start with a familiar face! 

Hi everyone, my name is Nick and I am the 

Admin and Facilities Manager here at       

Highshore School.  

I help make sure all of the records about    

Pupils, Staff and Families are up to date and 

that important information is shared with 

families and staff.  

It is also my job to make sure that the school 

building and facilities are safe for everyone to 

use. 
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Southwark Local Offer 

1st—8th         

February @   

Highshore School 


